
April 11, 2021 – Class of ’21 Meeting 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Parents of Pendleton High School’s Class of ’21 is invited to an organizational 
meeting at 6 pm on Thursday, April 15th.  The meeting will be held in the south 
grandstands at the Round Up Grounds.  All interested parents are welcome to 
attend.  Topics will include graduation activities and the annual parents’ skit. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


